
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESCHOOL PLAY DAY-- Wet-N-Wild Day, 

Thursday, August 18 from 10:00AM-12:00PM on the 

Preschool Playground.  Come join us for a water day on 

the playground with baby pools, sprinklers, water 

tables, and more.  Wear your swim suit and bring a 

towel and your own lunch to enjoy.  Popsicles will be 

provided by the church.   

 

COMING SOON—Need an extra hour on Tuesday 

or Thursday? Signed up for one-day per week and need 

an extra day occasionally?  Solutions are available for 

2016-17! 

Monthly Tuition for 2016-2017 $120 for 1 day 

per week, $210 for 2 days per week 

Tuition can be paid monthly, quarterly, or annually. 

Indicate on your check the month(s) for which you are 

paying.  

1. If you are using online bill paying through your 

bank, please include your child’s name, month, 

and MDO on the memo line. 

2. You may pay online at 

www.HEADMASTERONLINE.COM using site 

number 159509. 

3. If paying by check, make checks payable to 

FHBC MDO on the first attendance day of each 

month beginning in September and place it in 

the tuition drop box outside Room D103. 

There are no makeup dates or refunds for days not 

attended.  To cancel from the program you must notify 

us one month in advance; otherwise you will be 

responsible for paying each month’s tuition. 

For income tax purposes:  Forest Hills MDO & Preschool 

Federal Tax ID # is 62-1824576 

 

 

OPEN HOUSE—August 25, 10:00-11:00 Come meet 

your teachers and friends and see your new classroom. 

The first day your child attends school we need to have 

a current Tennessee Immunization Certificate 

completed by your physician. It can be faxed to us at 

615-373-2192 or you may bring it to Open House. 

 

2016-17 CALENDAR 

Open House    Thursday, Aug. 25 

1st Day School   Friday, Aug. 26 

Closed with WCS (Fall Break) Friday, Oct. 7 

Fall pictures   Oct. 27 and 28 

Closed (Election Day)  Tuesday, Nov. 8 

Closed (Veterans Day)  Friday, Nov. 11 

Closed (Thanksgiving Holiday) Tues.-Fri., Nov. 22-25 

Christmas Program  Tuesday, Dec. 20, 9:30 

Closed (Christmas Holiday) Wed., Dec. 21- Jan. 10 

 

 

REFERRAL INCENTIVE—Invite your friends, 

family, and new neighbors to come be a part of our 

Mother’s Day Out and Preschool.   We have availability 

for children in most classrooms (ages 12 months to 5 

years) for fall.  Receive $25 off your next month’s 

tuition for each paid registration we receive when they 

mention your name at the time of registration.  

 

SUMMER CONTACT INFORMATION—If 

you need to contact us this summer, please call the 

MDO phone number (661-6632) and leave a message or 

e-mail Anita Jordan at anita.jordan@fhbc.org. 

If your address, phone numbers, or email address has 

changed since you filled out the registration form, 

please notify us so we may update our records or login 

to your Headmaster account. 

mailto:anita.jordan@fhbc.org

